Dear Sir/Madam

I feel privileged to have this opportunity to write a letter of recommendation on behalf of
one of my former students, Krystal Beauregard. To say the least, Krystal has been a
wonderful student and leader. Besides her excellent work in class, Krystal has been the
president of the Sports Communication Club these past two years and has done a
wonderful job. Among her accomplishments, she has coordinated events and set a
dynamic tone for the club, from organizing meetings with the Chicago Blackhawks to
Chicago White Sox marketing department staffs.

In class, whether it was in PR Issues or Presentation Skills, Krystal was always
inquisitive, showing interest beyond the norm, while also feeling free to challenge. Her
work on team projects was immaculate and, without a doubt, she took a leadership role.
It was no surprise that she received an A in each of those courses.

I must say that Krystal will be more than an asset for any endeavor she chooses going
forward. Please feel free to contact me to provide a bit more depth to my
recommendation of Krystal.

Sincerely

Mark Perlman

Adjunct Professor

Advertising/PR Communication Department
Columbia College

HYPERLINK "mailto:mperlman@colum.edu" mperlman@colum.edu
312-315-0707




